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LIVE, LOVE, LEARN. TOGETHER WE WILL SOAR TO NEW HEIGHTS






                                                    Friday 23rd September 2022
Dear Parents, 
It has been lovely welcoming parents into school this week for our Reading workshop with Year 1, our class mass for Year 3 at St Vincent de Paul church and our weekly Celebration assembly on Friday. Your support with your child really means so much, together we can ensure that your child really soars to new heights in Holy Spirit. Mrs Woods will be leading another Reading parent workshop this week with Year 2 parents. It would be lovely if Year 4 parents can join us at mass on Thursday morning too.
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Thank you so much for all of your kind donations for our cake sale this week. We have raised £100 which we will be donating to Father Jean Paul at mass on Thursday morning. This money will be given to the Hospital of the Sisters of Notre Dame in Congo. They will use it to buy much needed medicine for the hospital in Congo. Father Jean Paul would like to thank all of our children for their generosity for this worthy cause.

Our PATHs quote of the week is [image: image4.png]



This week we have started our Harvest Rainbow donation boxes – please try and donate some dried food items. All of the food donated will be given to Teardrops. 
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God our Father, Lord of heaven and earth,
You created the changing seasons,

Showing us how beautiful our world is.

As Autumn begins, help us to stop and see
The bright blazing shades of falling leaves,
The gentle golden light of the setting sun,

The silvery shimmer of a dewy morning,

The gorgeous glory of harvest fruits.

Lord, the world we share is wonderful!

Inspire us to work together to cherish creation,
So the seasons continue to reveal your beauty to all.

Amen.




Please make sure that your child is continuing to wear their full school uniform to school, including their school tie and school shoes. Also, please take care if you are parking your car near school each morning – please remember that there will be children and parents will be walking on the footpaths. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning at 8:45am. 

Kindest regards

Miss Sinead Walsh 

Headteacher 
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Well done to Mila for being chosen by our School Council for her incredible
entry for the @TeardropsOrgUK Christmas poster competition! We know
that Teardrops will love your amazing poster design!We really hope you win
the overall competition! @ { & @TeardropsNick @davidebaines
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Well done to Teodora for being chosen by our School Council for her
incredible entry for the @TeardropsOrgUK Christmas poster competition!
We know that Teardrops will love your amazing poster design!We really
hope you win the overall competition!§i’ & @TeardropsNick @davidebaines





A lovely message from Mrs Ravey this week on our school Twitter page. 
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=7 Well done Rainforest Campers spreading peace and happiness around Holy
- Spirit.What beautiful peace doves you have made!

Holy Spirit Catholic Primary @HolySpiritWAS - 21 Sep
#Rainforest celebrated #WorldPeaceDay and the theme ‘End Racism,
Build Peace’ today + We explored all our differences and similarities
and shared the story “We're all Different” @ (M = Wemade
some Peace Doves to celebrate @PATHSEdUK @lisa_bestO1
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A special thank you to all the children at Holy Spirit for my beautiful Rose
bush. As you can see it is in full bloom and smells gorgeous. | just love it!

@H itWA9





Congratulations to all of our PATHs, Merit and Spirit award winners this week! Our new Head girl Bethany and Head boy Harvey were delighted to award the children their certificates in assembly on Friday, along with the class teachers. 
Nursery                                                             Reception 

[image: image11.jpg]


  [image: image12.jpg]



Year One                                                             Year Two 
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Year Three                                                             Year Four 
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Year Five                                                                 Year Six 
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Our weekly award winners – we are so proud of you all!

16.09.22
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Nursery 

Nyla 
Mia
Aurelia
Reception 

Jack
Hannah
Olivia
Year One

Teodora
Antony
Ollie
Year Two 

Peyton
Annie-Rose
Michael
Year Three

Annabelle
Joseph
Bella
Year Four 

Sasha
Jayden
Nela
Year Five

Bliss
Mila
Eric
Year Six

Mollie
Natalia
Lucas
Golden Table
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Well done to these Year 3 children for being chosen to sit on the Golden table for their lunch on Friday! Each week 6 children will be chosen for living out our school rules and value of the month. 

Joseph, Thomas, Ksawery, Sophia, Evie and Aurelia had a wonderful time!

Eco-School Green Flag Award
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Huge congratulations to Ms Riley and all of the School
Council last year! We have been awarded the Eco-
School green flag award! @ -2 717870
@davidebaines @sthelenscouncil @sthelensstar
@educationgovuk
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	Attendance and Punctuality
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Has your child been an attendance and punctuality HERO this week?

Here

Everyday

Ready

On Time!
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Our whole school target for attendance is 97% - it has been really disappointing this week that our whole school attendance figure has dropped to 93.8%. At present, after nearly 3 weeks in school our attendance stands at 93.8% which is much lower than we hoped and mainly due to the number of unauthorised term -time holidays that have already been taken. Please DO NOT book holidays in term-time as these will not be authorised and be reminded that penalty notices may be issued by the Local Authority to parents doing this. We are working closely with the Education Welfare Officer and any absence concerns will be passed on for action. Thank you for your continued support.
	Our School Twitter page
I hope you have been able to look at our school Twitter page over the week, it is filled with so many incredible photos showing memorable learning from your child’s class over the past week! Please have a look if you haven’t already! (Scan the QR code below using the camera on your phone and click the QR link and it will take you straight to our school Twitter page.)
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Marvellous Me app

Please can you make sure that you have signed up and downloaded Marvellous Me, [image: image28.png]


 as this is the main form of communication between school and home. Please ask the school office for your child’s Marvellous Me code if yours has stopped working. We will also Marvellous Me out the Holy Spirit Weekly newsletter each week and once a month we will have our Team Spirit Curriculum newsletter to share with you all. 
PE in Holy Spirit for Years 1-6

Monday 

Year 6 swimming 

Year 3 with Progressive Sports

Year 4 with Progressive Sports 

Tuesday 

Year 1  

Year 2  

Year 5  

Wednesday

Year 6

Thursday

Year 1 Dance with Mrs Jones 

Year 2 Dance with Mrs Jones

Year 5 

Friday 

Year 3  

Year 4 



	This week’s Event Dates for your Diary
Week beginning 26th  September

26.09.22

Y6 Swimming

Year 6

27.09.22

Forest school Year 5 and 6

Year 5 and 6

28.09.22

Y2 Reading for Pleasure with parents 2.30pm

(One parent for each child welcome to attend– 

please go to the school office at 2:30pm)

Year 2 and parents

29.09.22

Reception Mouse Club – Mouse does phonics – Parents invited 9am

Reception and parents

29.09.22

Year 4 to mass at St Vincent de Paul Church with Father Jean Paul – parents welcome to attend. 

(Year 4 Parents meet us at Church at 9:05am)

Year 4 and parents

30.09.22

September value of the month -Responsibility - whole school collective worship and values celebration assembly 9am 

(The school office will you text a week in advance for this assembly if your child is due to receive an award.)

Parents of children who will be receiving an award

30.09.22

Macmillan Coffee Morning and

School Cake Sale at playtime

(This coffee morning after assembly is for parents only) 

Parents coffee morning after assembly 
Upcoming Event Dates for your Diary

Week beginning 3rd October 

03.10.22

EYFS: Where in the world project - Our capital city 

(Parents invited from 2pm)

EYFS and parents

03.10.22

Year 6 Swimming

Year 6

04.10.22

Forest school Year 1 and 2

Year 1 and 2

04.10.22

Year 5 Viking/Art Learn and Share 9am

Year 5

05.10.22

Year 6 Learn and Share – Victorians 1.30pm

Year 6

06.10.22

Year 5 to mass at St Vincent de Paul Church with Father Jean Paul – parents welcome to attend. 

(Year 5 Parents meet us at Church at 9:05am)
Year 5 and parents

07.10.22

Brighten up for Harvest own clothes day – wear something bright

Whole School

07.10.22

Harvest celebration- whole school collective worship and celebration assembly 9am 

(The school office will you text a week in advance for this assembly if your child is due to receive an award.)

Parents of children who will be receiving an award




